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I am writing in opposition to the proposed HB3362 which would impose a 4% sales 

tax on all new and refurbished motor vehicle tire sales in our state. 

We in Oregon already pay the 10th highest gas tax in the nation, and now this bill 

would squeeze even more out of hardworking families. We have become aware of 

the waste of ODOT; therefore we do not want to give more money to these 

ambiguous projects before fixing the roads we all rely on. This is yet another one of 

the bad policies coming from Salem which we as hard working Oregonians do not 

want. 

We already pay 33% more on tires since 2020.  

Please vote no on this terrible bill. 

 

 


